
  

 

 

    

        
 

 

On Wednesday, December 17th, Trillium’s School Council will be providing a 

free holiday feast to the staff and students.  This has become a wonderful 

Trillium tradition in the last few years and is a special opportunity for our 

school to celebrate the holidays together. In order to make this happen, we 

need your help! If you are able to assist with the meal; whether with 

meal preparation, serving, or clean up, please let us know by completing 

the return portion below.  

 

We will also hold a planning meeting at the school on Wednesday, 

December 10th at 6:00 pm and would love for you to join us to help sort 

things out ahead of time. 

 

Thanks for considering! 


